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September 2024 newsletter highlights include:

Research to benefit North Dakota
Engineering construction and groundbreaking
New Hettinger Research Extension Center facility
Largest in-person student population

Thank you for your continued support of North Dakota State University!
We’re sharing our stories about the transformative impact of NDSU on
people and communities in North Dakota. Each excerpt highlights the
positive outcomes of your commitment and investment in our university
mission.

Join us as we come together to celebrate and showcase NDSU’s
academics and athletics in a great community during Homecoming,
Sept. 16-21 in Fargo.

https://mailchi.mp/ndsu/ndsu-capital-connection-sept-11-2024?e=[UNIQID]
https://www.ndsu.edu/news/ndsu-projects-providing-impactful-research-opportunities-and-prototype-development
https://www.ndsu.edu/news/construction-underway-transformational-building-project
https://www.ndsu.edu/news/ndsu-hettinger-rec-facilities-improve-research-outreach-outcomes
https://www.ndsu.edu/oira/
https://www.ndsu.edu/homecoming


Economic Diversification Research Funds from the North Dakota Legislature
are helping NDSU advance three research projects that aim to find solutions
to complex issues facing the state. The projects include research using
sensors to make work zones safer. Read more.

Construction has started on the Richard Offerdahl ’65 Engineering Complex,
which received $59 million from the state during the 68th Legislative
Assembly. You’re invited to attend a groundbreaking event scheduled
during Homecoming week on Friday, Sept. 20 at 2 p.m. The premier
engineering education facility is set to open in fall of 2026. Read more.

https://www.ndsu.edu/news/ndsu-projects-providing-impactful-research-opportunities-and-prototype-development
https://www.ndsu.edu/news/ndsu-projects-providing-impactful-research-opportunities-and-prototype-development
https://www.ndsu.edu/homecoming
https://www.ndsu.edu/news/construction-underway-transformational-building-project
https://www.ndsu.edu/news/construction-underway-transformational-building-project


The NDSU Hettinger Research Extension Center unveiled new and
renovated multimillion-dollar facilities this year, aimed at advancing livestock
research, enhancing community education and improving outcomes for
North Dakota ranchers. The North Dakota Legislature funded these projects
through capital improvement funds. Read more.

https://www.ndsu.edu/news/construction-underway-transformational-building-project
https://www.ndsu.edu/news/ndsu-hettinger-rec-facilities-improve-research-outreach-outcomes


NDSU has the largest in-person student population in the North Dakota
University System, which helps drive the local and regional economy and
bolsters the North Dakota workforce. More NDSU statistics.

https://www.ndsu.edu/news/ndsu-hettinger-rec-facilities-improve-research-outreach-outcomes
https://www.ndsu.edu/oira/


Tell us what you would like to learn more
about at ndsu.university.relations@ndsu.edu.
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